RIOKEZ

TORBAY COUNCIL
25 JUN 2019

22™ June 2019 COMMUNITY SAFETY
Re: License application 054465 Curious Kitchen 14-16 Middle Street.

To Whom It May Concern,

I feel I need to ask that an alcohol and music license should not be permitted for this business.

1. The Prevention of Crime and Disorder

We have a well documented problem with anti-social behaviour in the town square opposite this
business and the granting of yet another license to serve alcohol in the town is only likely to cause
this to continue. Friday and Saturday evening's in particular see noise and disruption to local
residents until well gone midnight nearly every week.

2. The Prevention of Public Nuisance

Living next door as I do. we also have an issue already with the noise and vibration from the
extractor fans from the Curious Kitchen (which are attached to my property) that run from 7am unti}
5pm, 7 days a week, at present. Making sitting on my patio for a little peace and quiet are a thing of
the past. If a license was granted for them to serve alcoho! until 23:00 hrs, [ am assuming the same
fans will be running until then also. We have already had issues where they have forgotten to turn

off the fans at night, meaning that we have had to put up with the noise through out the night on
several occasions.

I do hope that you will think of the people who have to live with this and how it affecting their
quality of life before making a decision.

Many thanks and regards,



